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THE NEXT MEETING January 22 AT

THE TABLE TENNIS CLUB
1407 E HARRY

VOLUME 16 ISSUE 1
Social Gathering @ 6:30 PM
Meeting Starts @ 7:00 PM

1 PRESIDENT’S CORNER

1 LAST MONTH’S PROGRAM

4 FROM THE TREASURER

4 REVIEW OF TOY PROGRAM

5 NEWSPAPER ARTICLE

6 FLYER

7 CLASSIFIEDS

President’s Corner – Gary Vreeland
Make sure to attend the January meeting. This
is the time when new officers are selected and
the 2007 direction of the guild is determined.
Your input is needed to guide the new officers
and the board of directors in the direction that
YOU want the guild to go. This organization,
like many others, seems to fall into the 80/20
syndrome. That is where 20% of the members
do 80% of the work. This is your chance to
make your voice heard. Tell them what you
want the guild to be. Your silence leaves them
to do what they THINK you want it to be. For
example, Les has gone to considerable effort
this past year to share his wealth of
woodworking skills. Each time, a small turn out
for a group of our size. Give them a sign,
everyone will benefit from it.
Thank you to everyone who has assisted me in
my term as appointed president.

Gary

From The Editor - Ray Smith

We haven’t had a meeting since the last news
letter, this is just to jerk your chain so that you
will attend the next meeting. I don’t know of
any planned program for the next meeting so
bring lots of show and tell, favorite jigs, new
tools or any thing else you might want to show.
Several short demonstrations might also be in
order. (Hey Earl Creel, why don’t you give us a
demo on that mortise maker you brought in?)

Ray

From The Treasurer -
Wendell Parks

The annual membership dues, $20, is due and
payable at the next meeting. Cutoff date is
either March first or the March meeting, need to
look that up, so don’t forget to pay up.

Wendell
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THIS IS FROM THE 2004 ICE STORM –
NOT THE ONE THAT WE’RE JUST GETTING OVER.
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President
Gary Vreeland (316-265-7552)
mailbox@basicisp.net

Vice President
Les Hastings (316) 253-6707
lhastings2@cox.net

Secretary
Mike Hutton (316) 744-3036
ictwoodworker@cox.net

Treasurer
Wendell Parks (316) 684-7508
parksmail@sbcglobal.net

Librarian
Vic Shore (316) 253-7424

Membership Chairman
Guy Waldo (316) 684-1138

Editor: The Knot Hole
Ray Smith
(316) 755-3775
thyme@onemain.com

Sponsor Chairman
Dennis Laird
dalaird@cox.net

Area Guilds and Clubs

South Kansas Wood-
turners
Royce Wallace, President
601 Wetmore Drive
Wichita, Kansas 67209-1322
(316) 722-6749
wallburl@att.net

Great Plains Woodcarvers
Wichita Kansas
Sue Clarke, Secretary
222 Hillsdale Drive
Wichita, KS 67230-7115
(316) 218-0761
sjclarke@juno.com

CLASSIFIED
ADS

JET Printing and Digital Copies
6410 E. Central

Wichita, Kansas 67206
316-685-2679

www.jet-printing.com

The Sunflower
Woodworkers’ Guild of
Wichita Kansas publishes the
Knot Hole newsletter
monthly. Deadline for articles
and information is the 2nd

Monday of each month.
Mailing date is the 3rd week
of each month. Permission to
reprint original material is
granted to other
woodworking groups,
providing proper credit is
given. Articles attributed to
publications other than the
Knot Hole Newsletter should
be used only with permission
from that particular
publication. Send articles,
photos and information to
Ray Smith
9801 N. Meridian,
Valley Center, KS. 67147.
Phone 755-3775, email:
mailto:thyme@onemain.com

3223 N. Hydraulic
Wichita, Kansas 67219
Phone: 316-838-3321

1-800-950-3321
Fax: 316-832-1375

Suppliers of Jet, Delta, Porter Cable
and Bosch power tools --, plus a large

variety of power and hand tools.
Come by and check out our

inventory or call Susan Grimes for
your product needs.

mailto:lhastings2@cox.net
mailto:ictwoodworker@cox.net
mailto:sjclarke@juno.com
http://www.jet-printing.com/
mailto:thyme@onemain.com
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Newsletter of the Sunflower Woodworkers Guild
9801 N. Meridian
Valley Center, Kansas 67147


